Subject: RE: AVICC Regional Resolution R3 — Power Supply Investment North Island

Date: Friday, June 20, 2025 at 1:38:50 PM Pacific Daylight Time

From: Minister, INF INF:EX

To: AVICC Info, Minister, ECS ECS:EX

CC: Theresa Dennison, Ben Geselbracht, Minister, MSP MPS:EX, Brown, Evan PREM:EX, Morissette.MLA,

Steve LASS:EX, pcorbett-labatt@porthardy.ca, Heather Nelson-Smith

Hello Theresa,
Our thanks to President Geselbracht for flagging this for the Ministry of Infrastructure.
Unfortunately, the scope of our Ministry is quite limited, as it only focuses on Provincial-led

vertical infrastructure projects such as hospitals, schools, post-secondary institutions, and other
projects like court houses.

We have included Ministry of Energy and Climate Solutions in this email so that they may
respond to you, as Power Supply Investment would fall under their Ministry.

Thank you again for writing and sharing this with us.

Sincerely,

Office of the Honourable Bowinn Ma
Minister of Infrastructure

Province of BC
INF.Minister(@gov.bc.ca | Tel: 778-698-7672
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